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Diary Dates 
December 

Fri 8th School reports 

Whole school assembly 
1pm 

Tues 12th  Stage 2 / 3 
Celebration day 

Wed 13th School 
Presentation (Eden 
Marine High School 
11.00am) 

Fri 15th Last day of 
Term 4 

 

Eden Public School Respect                           

Responsibility                         

Resilience        

 Principal’s Report 
School Reports 
Student reports are due to go home at the end of next week. Please make 
sure you ask your child for their report on Friday next week. Parents who 
wish to discuss the end of year report with the child’s teacher can call the 
school office to make an appointment with the class teacher. 
 
Sun Safety 
As the weather warms up, this is a timely reminder for all students to wear 
their school hat. This is a compulsory part of our school uniform and acts to 
protect our students from the increasing UV rays. Students who do not 
wear their school hat must play under the Covered Outdoor Learning 
Area. This is Departmental Policy.  
 
School Communication Sign 
This Wednesday, staff will be trained in using the new digital 
communication board at the front of the school.  Please keep a look out 
for new information from Thursday onwards. 
 
School Presentation Day. 
Our annual presentation day will be held at Eden Marine High School at 
11am on the 13th of December, 2017.  All students are to attend this 
significant event and must be in full school uniform. All parents and 
caregivers are welcome to attend. 
 

School swimming and water safety program 
The learn to swim and water safety program for primary school students 
in Years 2 to 6 who are unable to swim 25m confidently in deep water is 
currently taking place with students from our school. 
About the program 
As Australians, we spend a lot of our time in and around the water; it’s a 
big part of our culture. For this reason, it’s important that our students 
learn water safety and survival skills, so that they can continue to enjoy 
aquatic activities.  
To help achieve this goal, the Department of Education runs the School 
Swimming and Water Safety Program. This is a Government-funded 
program that is free for students. All that’s required is that the 
schools meet pool entry and transport costs. Australia Post is a proud 
sponsor of the School Swimming and Water Safety Program. 
https://app.education.nsw.gov.au/sport/Association/AssociationLanding
Page/103 
 
 
Have a wonderful week, 
Tanja Vogt 
Principal 

 

NEWSLETTER‐Term 4, Week 8 Tuesday, 28TH  November 2017

Joke Corner 

Q: Where does 

Santa stay when 

he is on holidays? 

 

 

 

A:   At the  
Ho‐ho‐ho‐tel! 
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       This week’s PBL winners 

 

 

 

Mathletics News Week 8 

Another successful week for Mathletics at Eden 
Public. We had 2 students achieve their Gold 
Certificate and 4 students achieve their Silver 
Certificates. We also had 14 Bronze Certificates 
achieved last week. Well done everyone! Remember 
to get a Silver certificate you must get four Bronze 
certificates. Bronze certificates are earned by getting 
1000 points in a week (Monday morning to Sunday 
night), about 5-10 activities in total. Just check the 
rocket ship to see your weekly progress. 

Congratulations also goes to 1C who were last week’s 
leading class with 8 certificates. Equal second place 
goes to 4C (3) and 1D (3), with third place to 3K (2). 
Just remember students have full 24hr access to 
Mathletics on the Internet.  

 
Simon Taylor 

 

 

 

The annual Year 6 cake stall will be 

held this Wednesday at lunch time. 

There will be many goodies for the 

students to buy. Please give your 

child small change as well as gold 

coins. Proceeds go towards the Year 

6 gift to the school. 
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Wednesday Raffle Roster 
Wednesday Raffle Week 8 

KC      Natalie Deahm 

KP      Kellie Nichols 

1C      Kaylene Collins 

1D     Liz Priestly 

2U     Steph Robin 

2B     Kerry Chester 

3K     Catherine Martino 

3/4E 3/4M   Jaimee Crofton 

4C     Genevieve McGuiness 

5/6H   Jess Munday 

5/6L   Bronwyn Farrell 

5/6E   Nicole Young 

Wednesday Raffle Week 9 

KC      Lauren Woods 

KP      Jess Munday 

1C      Robin Bawden 

1D      Megan Jeffs 

2U     Allisha Wilkinson  

2B      Julie Boller 

3K      Jill Francis 

3/4E 3/4M Tasha Best 

4C     Zoe Heffernan 

5/6H   Lisa Pollock 

5/6L    Liz Priestley 

5/6E   Melina Caldwell

P&C NEWS 
We	are	still	taking	donations	for	our	hampers,	please	leave	any	non‐perishable	items	
in	the	basket	located	in	the	office.	Raffle	tickets	have	gone	home	today,	tickets	are	$2	
each	or	3	for	$5.	Thank	you	to	Eden	Gas	&	Gear	for	their	help	with	first	prize	and	
Magic	Mountain	for	2nd	prize.	

Uniform	Shop	will	open	Tuesday	28th	November,	2.30‐4pm	and	again	on	Saturday	9th	
December	10am‐12pm.	You	will	find	us	on	the	grass	area	at	the	front	of	the	school.	We	
are	planning	to	hold	another	shop	in	January,	before	school	goes	back,	dates	TBA.	
Please	keep	an	eye	on	our	Facebook	page	for	more	information.	

STAGE 2 AND 3 CELEBRATION DAY 

To commemorate the end of a very successful year, all students in Stage 2 and Stage 3 are 

invited to The Picture Showman, Merimbula, to view “Ferdinand” (rated PG) on Tuesday 

December 12th. Students are reminded to return their permission note and money to their 

classroom teacher as soon as possible. 

Simon Taylor 
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